
2nd Bi-Annual MRFA Golf Tournament 

"Taking Back the Bluff in 2009" 

  

        Join us at the MRFA & 9th Infantry Division Reunion  

SEPTEMBER 4, 2009  

All Members and their Guests are invited to join us for 18 holes of Golf.  Ladies are Welcome. 

Where:  Bluff Creek Golf Course - 2710 S. Old 37, Greenwood In 46143 - (317) 422-4736 Fax (317) 422-5571 - 

http://www.bluffcreekgolf.com/ 

      When: September 4th at 10 am tee time - Format will be a shotgun start, scramble format, and foursomes, like last 
time. Players can put together their own foursomes or join up with new members or guests. It is an 18-hole event with 

prizes planned on keyholes. 

Uniform of the Day:  Hawaiian Shirts and Bermuda Shorts.  Cigars are Optional.  Let's look festive because it will be "5 
O'Clock Somewhere" (Alan Jackson/Jimmy Buffet song). 

Food:  Food, fun and another good time is being planned for members and guests at our next full reunion in 2009.  
Break out those Hawaii shirts and golf shoes and join up with the rest of the crew heading to the golf outing. 

Registration:  Lee Daley and Dave McCann will be working with the new management at the Bluff Creek Golf course to 
provide a person at the registration desk, like last time, at noon September 2nd and 3rd, Adams Mark Hotel.  

Cost:  Cost will include 18 holes, cart, food, prizes and beverages. Please watch our MRFA web site for final details and 
costs. 

Watch for Santa:  Santa will mark the spot out on the course where “Ground Support” will be located this time.  In case 
the beverage cart is delayed getting to your team on those hot holes, all you need to do is locate Santa and find a cool 
drink. The cart will also be traveling around to refresh you. Santa will not be moving and he is 8 foot tall. 

Logo Golf Balls:  Back by popular demand, 9th Infantry Division and MRF logo golf balls will be on sale at the reunion. 
We decided to double the order this time so there should be plenty of balls available for anyone wanting to collect 
them.  

Shuttle Service:  A very popular item at the 2007 reunion was the shuttle service from the Adam’s Mark Hotel and Bluff 
Creek Golf Course. We are happy to include that service again at the 2009 reunion. You will be able to register for the 
shuttle at the golf registration table, at the hotel. It is a separate registration and someone from the hotel will be there 
to sign you up. We believe this next time the cost will be $10.00 per person.  

Want to help?:  We are looking for sponsor's for the 9th and 18th, longest hole and closest to the pin holes. We all 
know some of our members work for or even own their own companies and we would appreciate anyone willing to 
donate stuff to the MRFA for the prizes from their companies. I think we can be straight up with this, "looking for 
sponsor's".  Please contact Lee if you can assist [ click on his name ]. 

Also anyone willing to work in ground support, at the golf course and would be good to help set things up. I am also 
looking for two guys who would not mind wearing adult size grass skirts and coconut bras, white hats and drive a 
beverage cart.  Dave will be the contact for this portion of the event [ click on his name ]. 

 

Contacts for the event are:  

 
 David G. McCann (USS Colleton & M-6) - bdalmcc@bresnan.net  
 Orville "Lee" Daley (USS Askari) - leethebaker@gmail.com  
 
 
 

  


